
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 16, 1965

Dear John:

I wish to extend a word of personal thanks to

you for your contribution to the White House

Conference on Health.

The results of the meetings have pleased me

tremendously. Now I hope that those discus -

sions -- to which you contributed so much time
and thought -- will become the foundation for

vigorous and creative programs in the future.

Please accept my appreciation and best wishes.

Sincerely,

 

Honorable John E. Fogarty

House of Representatives

Washington, D.C,


